
 

19th October 2017 (H29) 

 

The 11th Homecoming Day of Hiroshima 

University is Held 

 

The 11
th

 Homecoming Day of Hiroshima University will be held on Saturday, 4
th

 

November 2017 for Higashi Hiroshima campus, and on Saturday, 11
th

 November 2017 

for Higashi Senda campus, respectively.  

 

Homecoming Day is an annual event where Hiroshima University and HU Alumni 

Association jointly organize the event, inviting and welcoming ex-faculty members and 

ex-students of HU to the campuses. 

 

In Higashi Hiroshima campus, the Opening Ceremony at Satake Memorial Hall will be 

followed by the President’s Awards/Excellent Educator Awards, mini-concert, and a 

Special Lecture entitled “The Lure of Egypt Excavation” by Professor Sakuji 

Yoshimura (often appearing TV programs as an expert on Egyptian Archaeology) is 

held. 

 

Around Satake Memorial Hall, Special food Product Fairs will be held by partner 

communities, and many more events are being organized by Schools and Graduate 

Schools of HU. In the evening, a get-together party will be held in the reception hall at 

the Faculty Club. 

 

T h e  9 2 n d  R eg u l a r  Pr e ss  C o n f e r e n ce  b y  t h e  Pr e s i d e nt :  Second Release 



On Kasumi campus, a lecture presentation entitled “Cardiac Diseases---Now and Future” 

will be held, whereas in Higashi Senda campus “Lecture Presentations by HU Law 

School” is organized. 

 

On Higashi Hiroshima and Kasumi campuses, University Festivals are also held on that 

same day.  

 

 

【Contact details for inquiries】 

 

 

 

Financial and General Affairs Office 

General Affairs Group (in charge of HU Alumni Association)  

Mr. Hada, Mr. Kawakami, Ms. Uchijo 

Tel: 082-424-4403  FAX: 082-424-6015 

 


